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If you do not have a consistent
recurring schedule, please remember to

schedule your student by every
Wednesday afternoon to secure their

spot for the following week.
If you need assistance, our wonderful
family support hotline will be happy

to help.

Family Support Hotline 800-246-2154

Scheduling

 School and Champions
are closed on October

14th and 25th

Hey Champions Families, Happy October!
We’ve been having an amazing time after

school! As part of Hispanic Heritage Month, we
got super creative making handmade costumes
and had a blast coloring maps while learning
about different countries and cultures. The

students really shined with their artistic and
cultural knowledge!

On top of that, we’ve kicked off a brand-new
Book Club!  we now have a reading hour to

wrap up our afternoon. The kids are diving into
exciting stories, and it’s a great way to wind

down after all the fun and learning.
We’re so proud of the progress the students

are making! Just a friendly reminder to
encourage your child to turn in their

homework so they can get the credit they’ve
worked hard for.

Here’s to another awesome week!
Have a fantastic week!


